
Public Utility Commission
201 High St SE Suite 100

Salem, OR 97301-3398 
Mailing Address: PO Box 1088 

Salem, OR 97308-1088 
503-373-7394 

 

August 30, 2019

BY EMAIL
Portland General Electric Company
pge.opuc.filings@pgn.com

RE:  Advice Nos. 19-14 and 19-17

At the public meeting on August 27, 2019, the Commission adopted Staff’s 
recommendation in this matter docketed as ADV 988/UE 365. Attached is a receipted copy of 
the sheets in your advice filing (19-14), as supplemented on August 28, 2019, is attached for 
your records.

The tariff sheets in your August 28, 2019, compliance filing docketed in UE 365, Advice 
No. 19-17, are accepted in compliance with Order No. 19-277. Attached is a receipted copy of 
the sheets in your compliance filing (19-17) for your records.

Nolan Moser
Chief Administrative Law Judge
Public Utility Commission of Oregon
(503) 378-3098
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